
ENGLISH STATION - FOURTH EDITION  4.9.20 

 
 

“When Jesus had received the 
sour wine, he said, “It is fin-
ished,” and he bowed his 
head and gave up his spirit.” 
                                           -John 19:30 
 

“He is not here, for he has  
risen, as he said.” 
          -Matthew 28:6a  

Dear Students, 
 
Welcome to the FOURTH EDITION of CAL KIDS! 
 
With it being Easter week, I hope that you are able to take time 
with your family to focus on what Jesus has done for you.  
 
I’m continuing to pray for you and your family! 
 
   Love, 
                                            Mrs. Rachel McCarty 
                                            CAL English Station 
       Elementary Receptionist 

CRAFTS 

      BLOSSOMING THE CROSS 

As you are preparing for Easter, take some time with your family to 
make a cross and "blossom" it. Please do not go out and buy any-
thing, but simply be creative and 
use items you already have at 
home to make your cross.  

 

Here is just an example of what I 
did using some things I had at 
home. I used  2 paint stirrers,  
twine , glue, and fake flowers.  

 

_______________________________________________________ 

Here are some ways that students helped out at home last week: 

 

Nic (5th grade) -  cleaned bathrooms, took out the trash, loaded 

                               and unloaded the dishwasher, cleaned the floors, 

                               and cleaned up the table after meals.        

Jolie (Kindergarten) - helped make pork chops for dinner. 

 

KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK! 

Miss Rachel’s Riddles 

1. What has six letters and if you 

take one away you get twelve? 

2. What would you find in the   

middle of Toronto?  

3. What has four wheels and flies? 

4. What invention lets you look 

right through a wall? 

5. If you throw a blue stone into 

the Red Sea, what will it          

become? 

________________________________ 

Answers:   

1. Dozens   2. The letter “O”                 

3. A garbage truck  4. A window          

5. Wet 

Please share your riddles, crosses, and 

how you helped at home by emailing ; 

rmccarty@caschools.us 

Don’t forget to put your name and 

grade in the subject line!  

mailto:rmccarty@caschools.us

